Salisbury University COVID-19 Collection Faculty and Staff Survey

Hello! Thank you for taking the time to complete our survey about your experiences during the COVID-19 pandemic. We know that this is an especially difficult and unknown time and we appreciate you sharing your story. This survey was created to help gather responses for the Salisbury University Archives in an effort to memorialize this moment in history. 
By submitting this survey, you agree to contribute your responses to the University Archives at the Nabb Research Center at Salisbury University and allow these experiences to be used in future exhibits, publications, and other similar activities by the Nabb Research Center.
Below you will find various questions about your experiences during the current pandemic. Please answer as many or as few of the questions as you would like.  Feel free to elaborate as much or as little as you desire; any participation is greatly appreciated, not only now, but also by future students and scholars. 
To submit your contribution, please email your completed document to our University Archivist at jhpiegols@salisbury.edu.
If you would like to keep your experiences anonymous, please indicate this in your email and in the document under “name.” Once uploaded to our collection, your name will no longer be attached to this document.
Thank you again for your time. If you have any questions or concerns, please do not hesitate to contact our University Archivist, Jennifer Piegols, at jhpiegols@salisbury.edu.















Name (Anonymous is acceptable): 
Please highlight one: 	Faculty  	Staff
Department/Job Title:
How did you spend Spring Break 2020? Did your plans change?

How did you feel when you heard you couldn’t return to campus after the initial two-week work-from-home order?

Describe your experiences with remote work/online instruction. Did you enjoy it? Hate it? What were your challenges? Benefits?

How do you keep in touch with friends and family? Did it change because of the pandemic?

What adjustments have you had to make with working from home?

Did your experiences with online instruction/work change after the Spring 2020 semester? Did it improve or get worse over time?

Have you returned to working on campus? When did you come back? How often do you come to campus? Are there any aspects of working from home that you miss?

How have you taken steps to prevent the spread of the virus, if any? (Wearing masks, gloves, only one person goes to the store, cleaning groceries, etc.)

How did the people around you initially respond?  Have their attitudes and actions changed since the beginning of the pandemic?

Describe any events or trips you had to cancel. Have you traveled since the beginning of the pandemic? If so, where did you go? Describe your experiences.

How have you celebrated events in quarantine? (Birthdays, graduations, anniversaries, etc.)

What are your biggest concerns? Have they changed since the beginning of the pandemic?

Do you know anyone who had the virus? (Highlight only, please do not include identifying information)  	Yes  	No
At what stage of the pandemic did they get sick? 	2020	2021	2022
What do you miss about being on campus?

What do you do for fun now? Has it changed?

What do you miss most about the pre-coronavirus world?

What were/are you most excited for to reopen?

What positive things have you learned, had more time for, and/or enjoyed doing during this time of remote work and social distancing?

Any additional comments, thoughts, concerns, personal reflection related to the coronavirus pandemic?



